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Comment:

This application should be refused on the grounds that allowing wild boar on a 
site that is not suitable is foolhardy given the danger they pose and then 
further compounding the danger to allow firearms on site.

This woodland is very small and cannot be compared to the Forest of Dean where 
even with it's size many problems have occurred with wild boar. The applicant 
has changed his tune from the camping application when the traffic issue and 
access was not a problem, suddenly it is such a problem that an armed worker has 
to have accommodation on site, to look after wild boar that are extremely 
dangerous by his own admission.

The application should be rejected and wild boar sited in a more suitable 
woodland large enough to cope with them. This proposal is another inappropriate 
one as have the previous ones been for this site.


